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11 February 2019 

Juice Payments for the Second Half of Spring Term 2019 

Monday 25 February 2019 will be the first day the children will be having their drinks of fruit juice for the 
second half of the Spring Term 2019: 

Juice:  £10.50 

THERE IS A STRICT DEADLINE FOR ALL MONIES TO BE RECEIVED BY 

9AM ON MONDAY 25 FEBRUARY 2019 AS PAYMENT MUST BE MADE IN ADVANCE. 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT ANY PAYMENT MADE VIA THE SCHOOL OFFICE IS IN  

A SEALED ENVELOPE AND MARKED FOR THE ATTENTION OF MRS PUGH WITH THE CHILD’S 

NAME, CLASS AND CHOICE OF JUICE (APPLE OR ORANGE) WRITTEN ON THE FRONT. 
 

Parents are encouraged to pay via our online parent system ‘AGORA’.   

If your log in for ‘AGORA’ has expired or you experience any problems please contact Mrs Pugh at 

shirley.pugh@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk, who will be only too happy to assist. 

Cheques are to be made payable to ‘FARNBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL’. 
 

Dinner Monies for Junior Children for the Second Half of Spring Term 2019 

The dinner monies due for the second half of the Spring Term 2019 are as  follows: 

 Juniors 

 £2.20 per day   

 £11.00 per weeK 

  £66.00 for the half term 

Parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are reminded that their child is entitled to Universal Free School Meals.  

You do not have to register or fill in any forms, all your child needs to do is say ‘school lunch’ at morning registration. 

Parents are encouraged to pay using our online payment system ’AGORA’, alternatively payment can be made by cash/cheque 

(cheques made payable to ‘FARNBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL’) in a sealed envelope, with your child’s name and class on the 

front and marked for Mrs Pugh’s attention.  By using ‘AGORA’ parents will have the facility to see their child’s dinner money 

balance and will receive reminders when it needs topping up.  

Parents are reminded that it is essential that their child’s dinner money account is paid up to date.  If you have not registered 

on ‘AGORA’ and you require an up to date balance or a log in for ‘AGORA’ please email Mrs Pugh at 

shirley.pugh@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk who will be happy to send this information immediately.  

Children may change from school lunch to pack lunch or vice versa by letting the class teacher know when the dinner register is 

called each morning.  

Parents are reminded that if they would like their child to have milk they are required to register with Cool Milk and payment is 

to be made directly to them via their website.  If you need further details please contact Mrs Pugh.  
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